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We are in support of SB 999 because if our single family homes that we rent cheaply 

to our long time employees who work for us full time came under OSHA rules and 

regulations then we would have to tell our employees to move out and find their own 

residence.   I’m guessing that most of them would not be able to afford normal rent 

and would leave.   We would then have no workers and would have to go out of 

farming. 


